Monthly Newsletter

SEPTEMBER 2017 VOL. 1



PRINCIPAL'S MESSAGE:

Welcome back to school! I am in shock we are already in September. I know our Back to School Night was just last week, wasn't it? Time flies when you are having fun! We have welcomed new teacher faces, new staff faces, and new student faces to our school this year. We are excited to get to know each and every one of you. Please come say hello!

We are excited to offer some new things here at Coral Canyon Elementary this year! We are in a huge push for STEM, previously known here as STREAM, and are excited to have Mr. Richins join us. He has some STEM background and is already working hard to get some new things in place. You should be hearing more information about after school STEM opportunities this month.

PLEASE pay attention when you are dropping off students or picking up students at school. Safety is and will continue to be our #1 concern with our students. Slow down your speed. Use the crosswalks to stay safe and show your child the safest way to cross a street. Be aware of others around you and be courteous. There is nothing more important than the safety of our students and our parents.

Once again, welcome back to school! Please feel free to stop by and introduce yourself to me. I love to continue to learn more about the COLT family that is all around us.

Have a great month!

Dates to Remember:

{PE is every Wednesday}

04 Sept ----- Labor Day, No School

21 Sept ---- Picture Day

25 Sept ---- PLC Early Out*

06 Oct ---- PTA Meeting 9:00a.m.

*Friday Schedule

Mrs. Eggleston

junific Eggleston

Don't forget to apply for the free and reduced lunch program – any questions, contact Warrin Richins our Site Title 1 coordinator

We'd like to introduce you to our new PTA Presidency!

President, Mindy Kuykendall Secretary, Ben Watkins Treasurer, Char Boshell

We hope to get to know all of you better this year?

Questions – e-mail us at <u>coralcanyonpta@gmail.com</u>

Thank you to all of the volunteers who helped stuff back-to-school folders; we couldn't have done it without you! Parents, we hope you'll all join us for our next meeting,

Friday, October 6th @ 9:00a.m.

PTA Membership dues are just \$5 and allow you the chance to have a voice in our decision making this year, please consider joining our PTA this year! *You do not have to be a member to volunteer – our school loves all volunteers!*



as "Coral Canyon Elementary PTA"

 a private group for parents and teachers. Keep up to date with activities and events plus opportunities to volunteer!

THE **STARVING STUDENT CARD** FUNDRAISER IS NOW COMPLETE - PLEASE RETURN ANY CARDS THAT WERE NOT PURCHASED WITH

YOUR CHILD AS SOON AS POSSIBLE SO THAT YOU WILL NOT BE CHARGED FOR THE CARD!



THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT!